
 

 

 

City of Evanston 
Green Bay Road - Water Main Replacement  

May 23, 2023 

Project Description 

 
The City of Evanston is beginning the Green Bay Road water main replacement project from Lincoln Street to 
Central Street.  This project includes installation of new water main with new lead-free services, pavement 
patching, curb & gutter replacement as needed, limited sidewalk replacement and parkway restoration.   
 
Overall Project Schedule 
The limits of the project are from Lincoln Street to Central Street and the project will be completed in three 
stages.  The project will be begin the week of June 5 with exploration trench to identify the existing utilities 
within the project limits, including the intersection of Lincoln Street and Green Bay Road.  The scope of work 
with the anticipated schedule for each stage is as follows: 
 
Stage 1:  Water main connection and installation in the intersection of Lincoln St and Green Bay 

Road  
June 5 - June 12 

Stage 2:  Water main installation along Green Bay Road from Lincoln Street to Central Street 
  June 12 – July18   
Stage 3:  New water services, patching, and restoration 
  July 18, 2023 – July 28, 2023 
 
Traffic Control 
During Stage 1 there will be daytime partial lane closures, flaggers will direct traffic while work takes place at 
the intersection of Lincoln Street and Green Bay Rd.  Steel road plates will be used to cover street openings.  
For Stage 2 the work zone will be along the inside lanes of the Green Bay Road with traffic shifted to outside 
lanes.  During construction, no left turns will be permitted for southbound Green Bay Road at Lincoln Street.   
The bicycle traffic will be detoured to Poplar Avenue during Stage 2 and 3.  Stage 3 will consist of daytime 
detour for southbound Green Bay Road during water service installation.  The construction activities will 
create some inconveniences for the abutting businesses and residents, but we will attempt to minimize these 
issues.   All lanes will be open to traffic during non-work hours for stage 3 and one lane in each direction on 
Green Bay Road during the new water main installation.  

 

Contractor 
The contractor for this project is Pan-Oceanic Engineering Co. Inc. located at 6436 West Higgins Ave, 
Chicago IL  60656. 
 
City Monitoring 
The City has retained Christopher B. Burke Engineering, Ltd. to monitor the project.  If you have any 
questions or concerns during construction, please contact the Resident Engineer, Mike Rodak at (224) 246-
0706.  Questions in general about the Green Bay Road Improvement Project should be directed to  
Sat Nagar, P.E., Senior Project Manager at 3-1-1 or (847) 448-4311. 
 
 
 

 
 

   


